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Reminders: 
 May 11 Older Kids 

Field Trip to Cliffs 
 May 17 End of the 

Year Celebration 
 May 25 Early 

Dismissal from 
School, Make Sure 
to Bring a Lunch! 

 May 26 No School, 
Full Day at North 
Star Elementary 
School, make sure 
to bring a lunch! 

 

 
Helpful Information 
Site Phone # 480-1298 
Office Phone: 296-2880 
Email:  
doubleeagle@childrens-choice.org 

Billing Email: 
sara@childrens-choice.org 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Financial Assistance 
available: 841-4800 
 

Join Us for the Celebration of Learning!  
The beginning of this month brings a lot of excitement. Not only is this the 

last month of school, but it is almost time to celebrate Children’s Choice’s 20th 
anniversary!  At Double Eagle we are preparing for the celebration. Double Eagle will 
perform at 11am, May 6th at the Children’s Choice office (10601 Lomas Blvd. NE). We 
will perform a dance and premiere a music video from our cooking class.  We will 
also be running two activities: Upcycled Instruments and DIY Rainclouds. We are 
excited to contribute decorations, music, and fun to the celebration. We will even 
have a piece of art made by the kids of Double Eagle up for auction. Make sure to 
mark your calendars and bring the whole family to celebrate twenty years of fun! 

 
 

April Gardens 
April showers will hopefully bring May flowers here at Children’s Choice. Our 

staff member Lena started a gardening club.  Together we planted different types of 

wildflowers and sunflowers. This not only teaches our kids about responsibility and 

how important it is to take care of our planet, the kids are also learning about plant 

science.  Every day we take turns watering the plants and checking for new sprouts. 

We already have a few green vines sprouting and hope to have a full plant to take 

with us to our summer site.  

 

A piece of art we are working 

on for the Celebration! 



 


